
I think that all the help I have heard about that you are considering for Oregonians is great. However, it 
seems that you have forgotten a pretty large segment of the population. Especially in Oregon, you have 
an awful lot of people who are self employed, freelancers, gig workers, private contractor who will not 
be helped at all by requiring employers to give sick leave and who do not qualify for unemployment. 
 
Thank of all the hair stylists, massage therapists, Estheticians, yoga instructors, handy men, computer 
repair technicians. I could go on and on. I, personally, am self employed. I have no employees. I have to 
touch my clients and I have COPD. I cannot safely work in our current environment and I have zero 
money coming in. 
 
To make things even more exciting, I live in a manufactured home where my mortgage is held by a 
private party and my space rent goes to a massive multu state corporation who has never shown any 
signs of humanity in the past. 
 
Please do something to help us self employed persons. We shouldn't be punished for entrepreneurship. 
 
Thank you, 
Lisa 
 
 
 


